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From the Mayor’s Desk 
 

Dear Marseilles Residents, 

 

With Labor Day rapidly approaching it’s hard the believe how quick 

the summer flew by.  The city had a great year with the ribbon 

cutting at the new municipal boat launch and the long-awaited 

realignment of Commercial and Broadway Streets.  The I-80 sewer 

and water are nearing completion.  The engineering plans for the 

new sidewalk up Rutland Street and Bratton Avenue are at IDOT in 

Springfield awaiting approval.  Hopefully we can get started with the 

project come spring.  We now have a Taxi Service, Reliable Transit in 

town along with a new Restaurant, Ryan’s Eatery. It was a great 

summer with something for the children to do almost every day of 

the week thanks to Marseilles & Ottawa Recreation Boards and 

numerous other organizations in town.  We wish everyone a happy 

and safe Labor Day weekend. 

 

 

Sincerely, Mayor Hollenbeck  

Positive Results 

The Main, Commercial, and 
Broadway Streets Road 
improvement is progressing. A 
new natural gas high pressure 
main has been installed along 
with new watermain. Work on 
the new storm sewer will be 
next. 

What’s Ahead 

The city is applying for a 

Brownfield Grant. Purpose 

and objective of the grant is 

to address the Washington 

School and Nabisco building 

as well as any other location 

deemed necessary. If 

awarded all environment 

issues such as asbestos and 

lead paints will be addressed 

and upon completion the 

buildings will be more 

marketable. There is a list of 

investors who may be 

interested in developing the 

properties if they know that 

the locations have a clean bill 

of health. 
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